
Agent 1029, Winston,OR I am in the process of a large expansion of my liquor store. I am doubling the space used for Liquor sales. 
The cost is around $200K for the store retail space and a 1200 sq ft warehouse on my back lot.  This will allow me to add a second 
entrance and much more parking.  Sales are growing at a 25% annual rate. I have pushed the current building to its limit. I need 
more space for future growth. If  my business and OLCC are to continue this upward growth we need to be supported by the state. 
This is a win win for us both. More sales mean more revenue for everyone involved. This compensation package increase is critical 
for me to go forward  with this project. Please fund future growth for all involved and look forward to increased revenues for years to 
come.

Thank You
David Carton
Agent 1029, Winston


